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Mackenzie

DISTRICT COUNCIL
17 May 2021

Sean Marshall
By email.

Dear Sean,
Re: information relating to Mackenzie District Council Twitter Account. (our ref. 419).

Firstly, | would like to apologise for the late response to your request for information.
Due to a silly human error, the message was overlooked.

We have decided to release the information you have requested,; -

Mackenzie District Council was unaware of this twitter account as we do not currently have an
official account. We have contacted twitter to have the account in question removed /
suspended.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Cathy Matheson.
Records Advisor

Mackenzie District Council



